
Lisa Smith 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 

Monday, January 31, 2022 4:55 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Increased electric rates 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Peg Hoppe <peghoppe@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 4:54 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/31/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00907-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 

<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 

Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner. Passidomo@psc.state. fl. us> 
Subject: Increased electric rates 

To whom it may concern, 

You should all be ashamed of yourselves for letting FPL raise the rates on the citizens of Florida after they took 
over Gulf Power. With so many people out of work because of the pandemic and elderly on fixed incomes, you 
still chose to approve these rate hikes. Rates increased 2 and 3 times the norm. Unacceptable! 

P. Hoppe 

"If there must be trouble, let it be in my day, that my child may have peace." -Thomas Paine 
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